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01 February 2022 
 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
Parents’ Evening  
Tuesday 15th & Wednesday 16th February  
3.45pm – 7.00pm 
Online Appointment Booking 
 
We would like to invite you to attend our Virtual Parents’ Evening on 15th/16th February 2022. This is an 
important evening and provides an opportunity to discuss your child’s progress and targets with the class 
teacher. 
 
The school uses an online appointment booking system. This allows you to choose your own appointment 
time with your child’s class teacher and you will receive an email confirming your appointment. 
 
Bookings will open at 4.00pm on 7th February and will close at 4.00pm on 14th February. Should you wish to 
make any changes after this date please contact the school office directly. 
 
Please visit https://boldmereinfant.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments. 
 
Login with the following information: 
 
Student’s First Name:   
Student’s Surname:   
Student’s Date of Birth: 
 
You may also be asked for Parent Title and Parent Last Name. 
 
 
All appointments are for 10 minutes. You must log in at your allotted time but please note if you delay 
starting a call it does not extend the duration of the appointment. The appointment will always end at the 
scheduled times. 
  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs S Kenny  
Head of Infant School 
 


